Review of the ЕP «Physics»

My name is Karshiganov Nauryzbay. I am a doctoral student of the ЕP «Physics». I have been studying here since 2020.
From the first days, I was passionate about studying thanks to the teaching staff of the educational program and my personal supervisor Seitkhanova Ainur Kuspekovna. Without exception, all classes were interesting, I learned about new research methods, current trends in science. When I wrote an article for publication in the journal, my supervisor personally supervised this process, suggested how best to write, which sources are better to use.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Such an attentive approach to study is not only for doctoral students, but also for students and undergraduates. There is no doubt that it is better for applicants who want to enter the specialty «Physics» or «Mathematics» to enter the Pavlodar Pedagogical University.
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